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Please do not allow camping in our Portland public parks. These spaces are safe havens for our
communities. The rest of the city has already seen so much space used up by the houseless
community, and these areas are often dirty and overflowing with trash. We need to keep some
spaces clear of camps. I do not support this project.
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